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Welcome from the vice chair  

For those that did not make the AGM in September, I would like to introduce myself  – 

I’m the new Vice Chair of the TRA, and I’m thrilled to connect with you through this 

newsletter. As Vice Chair, I’m dedicated to keeping you informed, engaged, and up to 

date with everything happening within our community. 

In each issue, we’ll share important updates and provide details about upcoming events 

and opportunities. Whether it’s news, insights, or ways to get involved, this newsletter is 

your go-to resource for staying connected. 

Donna Jennings 

Vice Chair (TRA) 

 

Exciting News  

We are excited to announce the launch of our brand-new website, ćlled with a wealth of 

information designed to keep you informed and engaged, please take a look 

https://www.aspengardenstra.com 

 

Events  

Looking for ways to connect with your local community? Join us for a variety of engaging 

activities including Bingo, exciting Games Nights, relaxing Gardening sessions, 

meaningful Litter Picking initiatives, and casual Drop-In’s.  

Drop In’s - We understand that sometimes you just need a little extra help or guidance, 

which is why we oĄer drop-in sessions to support you. Whether you have questions, 

need advice, or simply want to talk something through, we are here to assist. No 

appointments are needed, just come along, I will be in the community hall every 

Saturday between 9am - 10am from the 25th of October  

Games Night - Looking for a fun way to connect with others and enjoy an evening full of 

friendly competition? Our Community Games Night is the perfect opportunity to unwind 

and make new friends, this takes place every Thursday from 7pm 

Prize Bingo - Get ready for fun and laughter, Bingo night is the perfect Opportunity to 

socialise and win exciting prizes night, this will take Place Monthly and our ćrst Bingo 

night will be on Monday the 3rd of November at 7pm  

 


